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April 28, 2011 
 
Dear Cities/Individuals,  
 
The American Fallen Warrior Memorial Foundation is extending the request for response from May 1, 2011 to May 
15, 2011 regarding the AFWMF proposal that was made to your city. We are requesting that you express your 
interest in the project by May 30, 2011. (Memorial Day) We do not want to continue to contact cities that are not 
interested.  
 
This extension is being issued to all of the cities that have been approached because there was some concern 
expressed about the inability to get the item on their agenda’s prior to May 1st.  
 
We will anxiously await your responses and are available to answer any questions you may have about the 
project. We are grateful for your careful and thoughtful consideration of this historic project.  
 
NOTE: The city of Emporia has already confirmed and submitted their letter of intent. 
 
Please contact us at info@AFWMF.org or by phone 1-855-647-3411 ex. 11. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Tonya Evans 
CEO/Founder 
www.AFWMF.org 
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